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are available online at www.NWTTEIS.com.
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NORTHWEST TRAINING AND TESTING SUPPLEMENTAL EIS/OEIS
RECORD OF DECISION

Notice of Availability
The U.S. Navy, after carefully weighing the 
operational and environmental consequences  
of the Proposed Action, is announcing the 
release of the Record of Decision to continue 
training and testing activities at sea and in 
associated airspace within the Study Area  
as described in the Northwest Training 
and Testing (NWTT) Final Supplemental 
Environmental Impact Statement/Overseas 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS/OEIS).

The Navy made this decision after considering 
the potential impacts training and testing 
activities may have on human, natural, and 
cultural environments, as well as comments from 
elected officials, government agencies, tribes, 
nongovernmental organizations, and the public 
on the proposal and environmental analysis.

For More Information

Visit www.NWTTEIS.com to view the Record of Decision and Final Supplemental EIS/OEIS.



Naval Facilities Engineering  
Command Northwest 
Attention: NWTT Supplemental EIS/OEIS 
Project Manager 
3730 N. Charles Porter Ave. 
Building 385 
Oak Harbor, WA 98278-3500

Visit www.NWTTEIS.com to learn more  
about the Navy’s environmental analysis.

Record of Decision
The Record of Decision documents the Navy’s 
decision to continue training and testing 
activities within the Study Area as described in 
the NWTT Final Supplemental EIS/OEIS under 
Alternative 1, the Preferred Alternative. 
Implementation of the Preferred Alternative  
will allow the Navy to fully meet current and 
future training and testing requirements.
The Navy is committed to being a good 
steward of the environment and will continue 
to implement mitigation measures to avoid or 
reduce potential environmental impacts from 
training and testing.


